

December 21, 2018

Ms. Meghan Fay Zahniser Executive Director AASHE 2401 Walnut Street Suite 102 Philadelphia, PA 19103

Dear Ms. Zahniser.

On behalf of the University at Buffalo, I affirm the accuracy of the data submitted by the University at Albany for their 2018 STARS report. I commend the work completed by their campus community under the coordination of Mary Ellen Mallia, Director of Sustainability. It was a pleasure to review my SUNY colleague's responses and receive some ideas that I can implement on my campus.

We greatly appreciate the work of AASHE and the platform STARS provides for us to benchmark, share information on the breadth of sustainability work being completed throughout campuses, and create our strategy moving forward

Sincerely,

Ryan McPherson

Chief Sustainability Officer

University at Buffalo